
Manakau School Matters… 

December 8, 2021    Term 4,  Week 8 

Final Assembly 
This year we have needed to change the way we 
deliver our final assembly. It is disappointing that we 
won’t all be together and we are unable to have 
parents attending.  However, all of the classes are 
practising an item to share with you, and these will 
be uploaded onto the seesaw app by the end of the 
term.  
 
Tuesday 14th - All classes will receive their end of 
year certificates, reports and visit their classes for 
2022. 
 
At 2pm - We invite parents of the year 8 students 
only, to a final gathering.  End of year prizes will be 
given out for the Year 8’s, and we will finish with an 
afternoon tea. Although the audience will be smaller, 
for our year 8 students, their families and our school 
this is a significant event, and we want to make sure 
it is still very special. 
 
 
 

Parents on school premises. 
All parents are encouraged to wear a face covering 
when entering the school grounds and must use the 
covid tracer app to sign in. 
 

A big thank you. 
Thank you to all our parents, grandparents 
and caregivers who contribute and 
participate positively in our school. 
 
To those who have given time in the  
classrooms, helped on trips, in the garden, 
around the grounds, at sports events and 
camps, surprised us with morning tea baking 
and supported us in so many ways.  
Thank you. 
It is noticed and it is appreciated. 
 
We trust that you and your family will have 
safe and happy holidays, making memories 
to last a life time. 

 
 

Our last day of school is Wednesday December 15. 

We will be finishing at 12.30pm.   

The bus will run at this time. 

Upcoming Events 
  Friday December 10 Tuesday December 14 Wednesday December 15 Thursday February 3 

Final golden ticket draw Awards Assembly Last day (half day) of school First day of school 2022 

Personal    Best   Always 






